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Happy Spring Ladies! 

I can hardly believe Iôm saying that 
already, it seems like we just left 
Christmas behind.  The year is passing so 
quickly, I hope you all take time to 
appreciate every single day! 

We have quite a bit of news to share this 
month.  At the March board meeting, we 
had a heartfelt and honest discussion 
about the direction N/L will take in the 
future.  Many of our activities this year 
were not as well-attended as they had 
been in ñpre covidò and weôd like to fix 
that.  But first, we need to understand 
whatôs changed.  Has Covid impacted 
everyoneôs willingness to ñget out?ò  Are 
more and more people heading to warmer 
climes for the winter?  Have tastes 
changed and do we need to ñshake upò 
what we offer and when we offer it?  What 
exactly should be our purpose and 
focus?  

To this end, we will be sending out a 
survey to all of our members that will help 
us a great deal in determining what the 
future direction of N/L will look like.  After 
all, itôs YOUR organization and weôd like 
your help in making sure we deliver what 
you want.  We are merely the stewards, 
making sure we keep N/L alive and well 
and serving you to the best of our 
ability.  We hope youôll take the time to 
respond, because we are excited about 
the changes to come!  

Wishing you all a wonderful, happy 
Easter, a joyous start to the fishing 
season, the de-winterizing of your boat, 
an exciting opening day of the baseball 
seasonéand whatever April happening 
that brings you joy! 

Karen 
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Introducing the N/L ñGiving Treeò 

As you know, for 25 years N/L relied on the proceeds of the an-
nual Home Tour to fund its charity and scholarship program.  As 
covid has put this event on hold, weôve looked for creative ways 
to help raise funds this year. 

While our Sock Hop was a great success in raising funds for the 
Presidentôs charity of the year (Tri-County Communities Care), 
we still have our annual scholarship program to support.  We 
wanted to find a way to make every dollar count, rather than in-
curring the expenses associated with traditional fundraising ef-
forts.  And so, the Giving Tree was born.  

The Giving Tree is, just as it sounds, a treeéwhich is empty of 
leaves right now!  To earn a ñleafò on the tree, a donation as 
small as $5 is all it takes.  We will have various levels of giving 
and the amount of your gift determines the color of the leaf that 
will be placed on the tree in your name (or anonymously, if you 
prefer).  The Giving Tree will make its rounds at our various 
functions, or, you can make a donation by mail if you 
choose.  We have a goal of filling the tree with beautiful leaves 
before the season endséso please help us out by getting your 
leaf at our next event!  Every dollar donated will go 100% to 
fund the scholarships we will award to deserving local students 
or adults this December.  

As Ralph Waldo Emerson said, ñThe creation of a thousand for-
ests is in one acorn.ò  Likewise, the adding of a leaf to our tree 
will give back a thousand fold!  Please help our tree grow and 
flourish! 
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